
Item 14 
COUNCIL MEETING – 22 FEBRUARY 2010  
 

Amended Motion (deletions have been struck through) 

Motion T (2009/10) 

“This Council notes with concern the London Mayor’s plan to cut £16.4million from 

Police budgets which will result in a cut of 455 police officer posts in London by the 

financial year 2012/13. 

This Council is opposed to cuts in Police numbers. 

DELETES: This Council supports national Liberal Democrat proposals that would 

fund 10,000 extra police officers over and above the Government’s current 

commitment by scrapping the unnecessary and illiberal ID cards scheme and 

through wider savings in the Home Office budget 

This Council resolves to ask the Leader of the Council and the Chief Executive to 

write to the London Mayor voicing this Council’s opposition to the Police cuts 

proposed”. 

Proposed by Cllr Charles Adje 

Seconded by Cllr Jayanti Patel 

 

 

 

 

 


